Dear YCS Families,

We hope this message finds you well!l We want to urgently remind you about an important task that
requires your attention: completing the Educational Benefits form available on our district’s

website.

Instructions to Complete the Educational Benefits Form:

e Visit: Go to the district’s website at ycschools.us .

e Find: Click on the Educational Benefits form.

e Copy: Make a copy of the form.

e Complete: Fill out the form and email the completed copy to Paul Garrett at

pgarrett7@ycschools.us .

Why is this important?
You might wonder why it's necessary to fill out this form if your child already receives free lunch at
YCS. Completing the Educational Benefits form is crucial because it directly impacts our 31A state

allocation and funding.

By filling out this form, you help us secure the maximum funding needed to continue vital initiatives

such as:

e 31A School Social Workers

e Culture and Climate Coaches

e Instructional Coaches

e Before School, Afterschool Programs, and Summer Camp
e Dual Enrollment Tuition for High School Students

e Guidance Counselors and Classroom Resources

Your participation is essential for us to provide the resources that your child needs to thrive. Please
take a few moments to complete this form and help us continue supporting our students and

community.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter!

Warm regards,

Dr. Carlos Lopez, Assistant Superintendent
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